
Statement of the Council on the leter sent by the Tacoma Pierce County 
Coali�on Addressed to the U.S. Department of Jus�ce 

 

We are aware of the community request and have received the letter from the Tacoma Pierce 
County Coalition addressed to the U.S. Department of Justice. The City of Tacoma and its 
elected leaders, along with all city employees, are committed to full cooperation with any 
actions that may arise from this request. Guided by Council Resolution 40622, we remain 
steadfast in our dedication to building an anti-racist city where every resident feels safe. We 
stand by the significant efforts we've undertaken to enhance police accountability, increase 
transparency, and restore trust in the safety of our community for every Tacoma resident. 
 

https://www.cityoftacoma.org/UserFiles/Servers/Server_6/File/cms/CBCFiles/EIC/Resolution%20No%2040622.pdf
https://www.cityoftacoma.org/cms/One.aspx?portalId=169&pageId=192840
https://www.cityoftacoma.org/government/city_departments/City_Managers_Office/police_and_use_of_deadly_force_in_tacoma
https://cityoftacoma.org/cms/One.aspx?portalId=169&pageId=193219

